Sue Pyles

From: Sue Pyles

Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 3:28 PM
To: ‘Matt Schlicht'

Cc: Dawn Bell

Subject: Monticello 4th Plat Water
Matt,

I’'m having difficulty with CityView on my laptop, so | can’t get my review comments entered. | wanted to get them to
you today.

| don’t have any comments on the plans. I'll forward them to Dave Lohe with the MDNR concurrence letter, so we'll see
if he has any comments.

| have the following comments on the estimate:
1. Please review the quantities for the Gate Valves, Thrust Blocks, and Tees/Bends and revise as needed.
2. Please add items for temporary to permanent FH conversion and connecting to existing water lines.
3. Assembly is misspelled.

You can just email me the revised estimate.

Thanks - Sue



